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May 21, 2024 

Ailis Thyne 
Division of Water Resources 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 818 
Denver CO 80203 
 

RE:  Wagner Pit File No. M-2023-038, Comments Regarding 110c Regular Construction 
Materials Application, Comment Received 

Dear Ms. Thyne: 

On May 20, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your notification 
that DWR has no comments or concerns regarding the Wagner Pit.  Your response was forwarded to 
the applicant on May 21, 2024. Thank you for your timely response. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at 970-210-1272 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Great Basin Environmental  
 
 


